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and Clover Bar Lodge

Berry Architecture is currently working on two new lodge projects! Both
projects will be completed in the Design-Build method of construction.
The first project is an expansion of the existing Diamond Spring Lodge in
Redwater. The current lodge has 40 suites and will be expanded to the
maximum size allowable for the site and budget. We are working with
Krawford Construction on the project.

Conceptual Aerial View, Diamond Spring Lodge Expansion, Redwater, AB

The second project is a new Clover Bar Lodge in Sherwood Park. We
are very excited to be undertaking this new lodge as it is our largest pro-
ject to date: 144 suites of various configurations. We are working with
Shunda Consulting and Construction on the project. We have worked
with both of these construction firms on many projects over the years
and look forward to the design build process with both firms.

Conceptual Aerial View, Clover Bar Lodge, Sherwood Park, AB
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Continuing Education:
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Taylor Hogg has recently be-
gun a construction manage-
ment course, Principals of
Construction Documents
(Construction  Specifications
Canada), offered through
SAIT. It is the first step towards
achieving her CCCAOQ
Certified Construction Contract
Administrator.

Green News:

George Berry will be attending

the Canadian Green Building
Council 6s fnGreen
mi t o on Februar
Deer. George will be moderat-

ing a panel on environmental
affordable housing and provid-

ing a brief overview of Berry
Architectureods i
sustainable architecture for

housing. gﬂw@g
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Three New Staff Members Join the Teark i aiT ArcHmecTurRAL

Caitlin Wilson Tammy Dowding

Aaron Lucas

We are so pleased to announce that three new staff members have joined
our team in December and January. Aaron Lucas is our new Construction
Project Manager. He is a Red Seal Carpenter with 15 years experience in
the construction industry. Caitlin Wilson is an Intern Interior Designer who
recently graduated with a
Tammy Dowding is our new part-time bookkeeper. She has 15 years ex-
perience, including experience in the construction industry. Welcome,
Aaron, Caitlin, and Tammy!
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Congratulations to Henry

Wong who correctly identified

|l ast mont hds arc
ment as a colonnade.
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